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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Forestry & Fire Protection 
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES (RFQ) 10-013-24 
ANDERSON FUEL BREAK 

ADDENDUM 1 

ISSUED JANUARY 4, 2024 

This addendum is being issued to change the Deadline for Receipt of Quotes date and answer 
questions from vendors. 

Important Note to Offerors: You are required to sign and return this page of the addendum document 
with your quote. Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your quote. Only the RFQ terms and 
conditions referenced in this addendum are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFQ 
remain the same. 

RFQ Closing Date: 

The Deadline for Receipt of Quotes date is changing from January 4, 2024, to January 10, 2024, at 2:00 PM 
Alaska Time. 

MICHAEL T. BURKHEAD   
Procurement Specialist 3                       COMPANY SUBMITTING QUOTE 
Phone: 1 (907) 269–8461 
Email: michael.burkhead@alaska.gov  
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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QUESTIONS SUBMITTED BY OFFERORS AND ANSWER FROM THE STATE 

Question 1: Given the roller chopper is very big and causes damage to the surface it drives on, can 
we access the site with a lowboy? Or will we have to pull the chopper to the site?  

Answer 1: There is sufficient access in Anderson for the lowboy or transport to haul the roller 
chopper in, get turned around and unload.  The project manager should be on site for each time it is 
unloaded to minimize this damage to the roads. Avoid unloading or operating equipment on the 
community roads. 

Question 2: Will the contractor have to create and maintain access to the site?  

Answer 2: No.  

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


